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CITY OF LEAVENWORTH 
100 N. 5th Street 
Leavenworth, Kansas 66048 
www.lvks.org 

CITY COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING   
COMMISSION CHAMBERS 

TUESDAY FEBRUARY 6, 2018 AT 7:45 PM 

 
 
The City Commission met for a Special Meeting with the following members present: Mayor Pro-Tem 
Jermaine Wilson, Commissioners Nancy Bauder and Myron J. (Mike) Griswold. Absent: Mayor Mark Preisinger 
and Commissioner Larry Dedeke. 
 
Others Present: City Manager Paul Kramer, Assistant City Manager Taylour Tedder, Public Works Director Mike 
McDonald, Deputy Public Works Director Mike Hooper, Public Information Officer Melissa Bower and City 
Clerk Carla K. Williamson. 
 
The Governing Body signed the consent for the special meeting written waiver notice.   
 
Mayor Pro-Tem Wilson called for a motion to open the special meeting. 
 
Commissioner Bauder moved to open a Special Meeting.  Commissioner Griswold seconded the motion and 
was unanimously approved 3-0.   
 
Consider Addition of 225 Delaware to the Neighborhood Revitalization Area (NRA) – Assistant City 
Manager Taylour Tedder presented for consideration and approval the addition of 225 Delaware to the NRA. 
On January 23, 2018 the City Commission approved Ordinance No. 8068 removing 225 Delaware from the 
Downtown Town Square Redevelopment District. This addition will not affect the overall structure of the 
plan, which is set to expire on December 31, 2026. 
 
Commissioner Bauder moved to approve the addition of 225 Delaware to the Neighborhood Revitalization 
Area.  Commissioner Griswold seconded the motion and was unanimously approved 3-0.   
 
Commissioner Griswold moved to adjourn.  Mayor Pro-Tem Wilson seconded the motion and was unanimously 
approved 3-0. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m. 
Minutes taken by City Clerk Carla K. Williamson 


